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Mr. Bradley S. Bridgewater

U.S. Department of Justice

South Terrace, Suite 370

999 18th Street

Denver, CO 80202

Subfile No. ZRB-3-0018

Dear Mr. Bridgewater,

As per our conversation on September 12, 2011, we were not able to attend the Status Conference as we were

not notified. We have been in a 3 year battle with cancer and changed our mailing address to a mailbox only

two miles from the house instead of 18 miles. With having to go to Arizona for many months of surgeries,

cutting costs in every way possible was a priority. Notification of our change of address to you was obviously

overlooked for which I apologize, as I can see it caused extra time and mailings on your part.

Our correct address is as follows:

Richard Brooks &Beverly Brooks

HC 61 Box 1024

Ramah, NM 87321

Thank you very much for your information and kindness concerning our situation.

Sincerely,

Beve~ooks
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